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Shawn D. Morrow, CEQ
Bartlett Regional Hospital
3260 Hospital Drive
Juneau, Alaska 99801
Dear Mr. Morrow:

I am in receipt of your letter to Enc Peter regarding consiruction cost estimates.

In both your letter and the leiter [rom HMS, Inc of Anchorage, a document “Coneeptual
Design Submittal Construction Cost Estimate™ dated 2/19/08 is referenced.

Your application does not contain this document.

A copy of this document and the certification from HMS, Inc (which vou have already
supplied) will suffice to verify construction costs as specified on Page 20 of the CON
application packet (page 76 of your application).

Please note that under 7 AC 07.050(c) vou have 60 days to submit this requested
information, however, to expedite review of your application you can provide us with the

requested information as soon as possible.

Please feel [ree to contact me 1f you have any questions.

S@_ncemly,

Karen Lawler
Health Planner 11



